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NOTIFICATION
[bookmark: bmkForFootnote]Corrigendum[footnoteRef:1] [1:  In English only.] 

[bookmark: bmkChapeau]The following communication, dated 12 October 2023, is being circulated at the request of the delegation of New Zealand.

_______________


[bookmark: spsTitle]Discussion paper: Multipurpose ladders – Transitioning to a new safety standard 14 pages in English (14 page(s), in English) to be provided separately.
Australian Standard: AS 1892.1:2018
https://store.standards.org.au/product/as-1892-1-2018
This notification corrects a technical issue with the link to the final measure in New Zealand's notification G/TBT/N/NZL/117/Add.2. The link to the final measure is available from:
Product Safety Standards (Multipurpose Ladders) Regulations 2023 (SL 2023/29) – New Zealand Legislation
[bookmark: spsMeasureAddress]
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